

Literacy Council of Carroll County

225 Clifton Blvd. Westminster, MD 21784 410-857-0766

August, 2017

www.literacyccmd.org

Golf Tournament

True or false promises about our annual golf tournament

- 1. Everyone who attended last year had a great time. TRUE
- 2. The coffee will be good and hot. TRUE
- 3. The course will be challenging but interesting to play. TRUE
- 4. The lunch after the golfing will be delicious. TRUE
- 5. If you get a hole in one, you will have a whole page of the newsletter, devoted to your wonderful, amazing achievement. TRUE
- 6. Prizes will be as good as last year. TRUE
- 7. The weather will be as gorgeous as it was last year. MAYBE TRUE



Hey, Tutors

So many of you are off to a good start sending in your hours last month. We are missing a few. So with the start of a new month, if you haven't yet

Please do

Also, we are starting to inventory our materials, so if you have materials with you that you are not using, please return them to our office in Westminster or return to any library and the librarian will send them to the Westminster branch where we will pick them up. Please email us if you are sending materials via the library's mail service.

Thank you



Literacy Council of Carroll County

225 Clifton Blvd. Westminster, MD 21784 410-857-0766

August, 2017

www.literacyccmd.org

Most Frequently Asked Questions

What do you do?

We match volunteer tutors with students who want to improve their reading, writing, math or English skills or obtain their GED or obtain their citizenship.

Who are your students?

Our students are all adults. They may be people with or without high school diplomas, very fluent in English or speaking limited English, adults with developmental disabilities or learning problems, citizens or people seeking to be citizens. Some work with a tutor for a short time while others work together for years. The students have a relationship to Carroll County either a resident, an employee or a volunteer.

Who are your tutors?

Our tutors come from many walks of life. They share a love of learning and a willingness to be a good neighbor. The only requirements to be a tutor are a high school diploma and attending our one day training class.

Where do students meet their tutors?

Tutors and students meet all over the county. They can meet at our offices in Westminster or Taneytown, at county libraries or in any public place that is accessible to both.

How often do students meet their tutors?

Students and tutors determine when they meet based on each person's work schedules and family commitments.

What do students and tutors work on together?

The Literacy Council of Carroll County is part of a nationwide organization, ProLiteracy, that supplies books and workbooks that promote adult literacy. These materials form the backbone of our program. We have several fund raisers throughout the year that pay for these materials so these materials are supplied free of charge to both students and tutors. Tutors are also free to introduce their own materials as needed just as if you were helping a neighbor with a problem.

More questions call us at 410-857-0766 or check out www.literacyccmd.org